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Barnett, Mary

From: Teresa Hayes <terandtom@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 4:17 PM
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: water planning

 
Dear ADEQ folks, 
 
Concerning a water body plan for the state of Arkansas—any plan concerning the Buffalo River must be honest about 
and including the truth around the impact caused by the C & H farm on Big Creek in Newton County.  The evidence is 
there---this just mentioned CAFO is negatively impacting water quality in the Buffalo, this animal feeding operation must 
be closed down and removed from the Buffalo River watershed. 
 
Thank You,   
Thomas Maly 
Jasper, Arkansas 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


